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Galion Alumni Association Board Members Steve Melchior (left) and Bill Durtschi (center) present a check to School
Board PresidentÂ Robert Zeisler (right) at the February School Board Meeting. 






The Galion Alumni Association presented a donation of $700.00 to the Galion City School Campus Wear FundÂ at the
February meeting of the School Board. The Campus Wear Fund provides vouchers to those in need,Â toÂ aid in purchasing
clothing that meets the requirements of the Campus Wear Policy.Â  This donation is in line with the Galiion Alumni
Association mission of being of service to the students, both past and present. 
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